Home battery program closing soon
The Battery Booster program is closing soon following strong demand, so now is the time to apply. Eligible homeowners have until 11:59pm on 8 May 2024 to get a quote from an Approved Installer or a retailer and submit an application for conditional approval.
Rebates of up to $4,000 are available for eligible Queenslanders to purchase and install home battery systems connected to rooftop solar photovoltaic (PV) systems. 
Rebates are means-tested and $3,000 cash back is available to eligible households with a combined annual household taxable income less than $180,000 for the most recently ended financial year. 
Queenslanders with an annual income of $66,667 or less may be eligible for the higher rebate of $4,000. 
A home battery energy storage system can store your home’s solar energy, help manage your electricity use by reducing the amount you use from the grid in high priced periods, and potentially provide a supply of electricity during power outages.
Queenslanders will only be eligible for a rebate if they use an Approved Battery System installed by an Approved Installer. 
If new conditional approval applications exceed the available places, applications will be assessed on a first-in, first-served basis.

Visit qld.gov.au/battery-booster-program for details on eligibility requirements, Approved Battery Systems, Approved Installers and how to apply for the rebate.  





